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From: Webmaster 
Sent: August 23, 2013 3:49 PM
To: BoardSec
Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2013-0203
 

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:
We are concerned that the 115kv transmission line needed to transport the power generated
by the Niagara Region Wind Corp. wind farm will be placed in front of our property. We did
not ask for this. This will result in the loss of property value, be unsightly and,from what we
have read, cause serious health effects from the electrical energy being carried let alone the
hazard of poles and drifting snow in winter. 

The Township of West Lincoln has requested that the lines be buried but we understand that
NRWC has refused to bury the lines due to cost. Is there not a price on health an wealth of
the residents who were here first? In our case since 1957. 

We have not been advised that any alternate routes have been considered and WHY NOT. 

We understnd that the OEB requirement is that the set back be 20-30m from homes when in
fact research advises a set back of 200m from our homes. 

Wind Farms have failed in almost every country and area and why this project is going full
speed ahead makes one wonder who is driving!!

Name: Andy and Pat Wirth
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